July 12, 2012
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Waste Management of Washington, Inc.

Dockets TG-111813, TG-111814, TG-111815 (consolidated)
Dear Mr. Danner:  

Staff has reviewed Waste Management’s Petition for Leave to Extend Revenue Sharing Programs and Recycling Commodity Price Adjustments to December 31, 2012.  Staff does not object to Waste Management’s Petition.

Sincerely,

GREGORY J. TRAUTMAN
Assistant Attorney General 

GJT/emd
cc:  Polly L. McNeill
